
 

 
 

 
March 24, 2021 

 
Dear Sponsor: 
 
On June 5, 2021, Proud Fathers, Inc. will host its annual Scholarship Golf Classic. Proud Fathers, 
Inc. is a non-profit organization that provides resources to fathers, mentors, and families.  We are 
based out of Raleigh, NC but serve the whole state of North Carolina.   
 
This tournament will include a wide-range of golfers including former NFL players and former 
college athletes – all committed to raising money to help students with financial hardships and 
challenges to attend college. Last year during the height of the pandemic, Proud Fathers, Inc. 
awarded scholarships to eight students heading to college. With your help in 2021, we can reach 
our goal of providing 12 students with scholarships to attend one of many colleges across our great 
state of North Carolina.  
 
Our golf classic will be hosted at the beautiful River Ridge Golf Club, which is rated as one the top 
public courses in North Carolina.  Since opening in 1997, River Ridge has maintained either a top 10 
rating or a top 5 rating in North Carolina.  The shotgun starts at 1:00 pm for a full afternoon of 
excitement and golfing as we tee it up for students. Lastly, the event will include a Longest Drive 
and Closest to the Pin prizes, and raffles featuring really great prizes.   
 
On the eve of the classic, Friday, June 4, 2021 from 6:30 – 9:30 pm, we will host our scholarship 
social at the Kappa House in Raleigh. This outdoor event is open to golfers and non-golfers alike and 
is the perfect place to socialize and support our scholarship fundraiser.  Proud Fathers, Inc. will 
adhere to all CDC guidelines including requiring guests to wear masks and remain socially distant. 
Our silent auction promises awesome items for bidding and a DJ will provide music for dancing or 
just relaxing.  You’ll enjoy delectable food and pairings for Saturday’s golf classic will be announced. 
 
Some of our auction items are:  

• Television, 
• Diamond earrings and necklaces, 
• Weekend getaway, 
• Rounds of golf at some of North Carolina’s top golf clubs, and 
• Autographed sport memorabilia. 

 
Attached, you will find the sponsorship levels. Feel free to contact me if you need additional 
information at 919-602-0764 or proudfathersinc@gmail.com.  Thank you in advance!  Let’s tee it up 
for students! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Melvin L. Williams, Jr., Executive Director  
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